
From: Redacted 

Sent: 7/1/2011 9:42:53 AM 
To: acr@cpuc.ca.gov (acr@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); 

prw@cpuc.ca.gov (prw@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's Nuclear Decommissioning Trust Committee Mtng on July 28 

Hi Ann Christina, 
Based on your inquiry, please confirm if Comr Simon and a member of his staff are planning on 
attending PG&E's NDCTC mtng on July 28. 

Thank you. 

Redacted 
Regulatory Relations 
Tel.# Redacted 
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